
Bocce General Meeting 

October 24, 2018 

President Ed Thomas called the meeting to order @ 3:30 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance followed by a 

moment of silence. 

Secretary Lori Miller read the minutes from the April meeting.  No corrections were made.  Moved and 

seconded to approve as read. Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

In the absence of Treasurer Pam Burnett, Secretary Lori Miller read the current treasurer report.  Moved 

and seconded to approve as read.  Motion carried. 

There was no Vice President’s report. 

Deb Wilson, Activity Coordinator, asked for volunteers to help with coming events.  Next month will be 

pizza.  The Bocce Ball will be in January and she needs volunteers for a committee to help and submit 

ideas for the event.  Several hands were raised to offer help. 

Bob Mullins sent information that several teams are short players.  Ed asked everyone to try to find new 

players. 

Danny Lubisco suggested that between now and January 1st that the limit for number of games that any 

player can play each week be lifted due to the scarcity of players.  Ron Davis stated that the limit was 

put in place because teams would tend to use the same subs repeatedly.  The limit stays. 

Danny Lubisco and Jim DeMoto will be giving Bocce tips on Monday at 1 pm. 

It was reinforced that every team needs to appoint a captain.  This captain’s name is to be given to Bob 

Mullins. 

Ron Davis gave a report on referees.  Wayne Hoskins will ref Wednesday mornings.  Donna Carroll will 

replace Bob Carson on Thursday mornings.  Ron reiterated that subs are allowed to play 2 times a week 

and regular players may sub 1 time during a week but cannot sub twice in the same morning or in the 

same afternoon.  Ron also said that any grievances must be submitted in writing within 48 hours of the 

questioned game.  There will be a referee meeting on Monday October 30 at 10 am. 

Ed stated that Bob Mullins will not be handling scheduling next season and is looking for someone to 

take over this difficult task. 

Tom Cichocki suggested changing the winning score of each game to 11 instead of 14 because of so 

many games going longer than 1 hour.  Bob Haslep stated that the average time for games is under an 

hour and few games go longer.  It was decided to keep the final score of a game at 14. 

There was no further business – the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted…….. Lori Miller Secretary 

 


